
Message from 

Dear Parent/Guardians:

Welcome to a new school year! I am excited to be part of an excellent
Middle School Staff. As I walk the halls, and try to learn over 200
names, I am impressed by the students’ ability to learn class
schedules, routines, building expectations, rules, and for the 6th
graders… locker combinations!

Some of you may know that I spent 12 years as an Athletic Director
and Assistant Principal in the HS. I hope to continue promoting
athletics, as well as the numerous academic extra-curricular
opportunities we offer here in the middle school. Our 8th graders who
are in band have now begun their Marching Band circuit. They’ve
already enjoyed 4 band nights and 2 Friday night halftime shows. Our
Cross Country, Volleyball, Football and Cheer teams are underway as
well. You can view an updated schedule of events at the LaBrae
website by hovering  over the High School tab, and selecting Athletics.

Here are a few key dates: September 20 is picture day; interims will be
posted on Parent Access on 9/28. We will send home a hard copy with
the students as well. 

Please update your FinalForms, Pay Schools account, and notify us of
any medical situations that we need to be aware of. You can contact
me here in the Middle School office anytime throughout the day, or
email me if you have any concerns. 

Thank you for your partnership. This is going to be a great year!

Dear Parents/Guardians, 

The Holiday Season is officially upon us. This also
means the potential for inclement weather. In the
case of weather related adjustments, pay attention to
our website and/or local television stations. The state
of Ohio allots 5 calamity days per school year. If by
chance we utilize those 5 days, remote learning will
take place on day 6. It is very rare that we use the 5
days! If we start getting close, I will send an online
schedule through FinalForms. Keep in mind that I do
not make the call for school closures; that comes from
the Superintendent’s Office.
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The students were given a Christmas These Days
Sheet/Calendar. Each day December 4-20 designates a
type of Christmas related clothing students may wear
to school. The themes will run through our last school
day before Christmas Break. The students had the
opportunity to Christmas Shop in Room #406 the week
of Dec. 4-Dec. 8. Each teacher had a designated time to
take their students to shop at Santa’s Snowball
Express for Christmas gifts. This was sponsored by our
PTO.

Dental Sealants for approved 3rd grade students
started the week Dec. 11 and will continue until all
sealants are applied. I hope everyone has a safe
holiday season and I will see everyone next year.

Merry Christmas!

Mr. Kelly

Don’tDon’tDon’t   
ForgetForgetForget

WINTER BREAK!WINTER BREAK!WINTER BREAK!
Dec. 22-Jan. 2Dec. 22-Jan. 2Dec. 22-Jan. 2

   

Have A GreatHave A GreatHave A Great
Winter Break!Winter Break!Winter Break!
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LIS students earn perfect score on 
Ohio’s state Math Assessment 
Johnny Bustard and Wyatt Vasbinder,
who were both in 5th grade when they
took the AIR test in Spring 2023, each
scored  804 on the math test. The
LaBrae School Board of Education
recognized them on Monday, Dec. 11,
2023. 

CONGRATULATIONS!

3rd Grade - Caleigh Barnes
4th Grade - Case Sutliff
5th Grade - Ella McQuain

https://labrae-oh.finalforms.com/students/1862


Two LIS 5th graders and three 4th graders ranked in the
Top 16 at the 2023 Challenge 24 Tournament held Nov. 9,
2023.  

Show in the top picture are 5th graders Jace Lindenmuth
and Tyler Levensky . In the middle picture are 4th graders
Blake Vasbinder, Case Sutliff and Kaydence Collins. 

Shown in the bottom picture are of LaBrae’s 4th and 5th
grade Challenge 24 Tournament participants and
alternates. From left to right are Jace Lindenmuth, Tyler
Levensky, Dyson Litz, Blake Vasbinder, Case Sutliff,
Kaydence Collins, Hailey Young and Olivia Gee.

Challenge 24 tests the math skills of students in grades 4-8
by having them look at cards containing four numbers of
any combination of 1 to 9, and then requiring them to use
addition, subtraction, multiplication and division to come
up with the final number of 24.
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LIS students take 
on the Challenge   



L A B R A E  L O C A L  S C H O O L S  /  L A B R A E . S C H O O L

"Home of the Vikings"

4

https://www.facebook.com/LaBraeSchools
https://twitter.com/LaBraeSchools
https://labrae.school/

